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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190704026
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

I am currently writing an article regarding the increase in popularity of Special Guardianship Orders since their inception in 2005.  I am particularly interested to understand how many such orders have been made in total and their apparent rise in numbers over recent years.

I am at a loss as to where I should source such information?  Do you hold such statistics at each court and is there a central hub of the relevant numbers held with the Circuit office or the Statistics Office, for example?

I’d be grateful for any information you would be able to provide, including any email addresses to which I can further my research.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex. It is a further breakdown of table 4 in the below link to the Family Court Statistics Quarterly, linked below. 

Please note that related information is only published from 2011 onwards due to data quality issues prior to then. As such, any long-term comparisons should not be made prior to 2011. Full details are available in the Data Sources and Data Quality section of the ‘Guide to Family Court Statistics’ published alongside the Family Court Statistics Quarterly bulletin. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/family-court-statistics-quarterly-january-to-march-2019
2

